
 

 

 
  
Date:     March 28, 2025 

To:        State Agencies 

From:   State Procurement Office 

Re:        SPO ALERT - SPO Newsletter 

 
 

Welcome to the SPO Newsletter! 

In this edition, you'll: 

- Welcome SPO's new Deputy Assistant Director's 
- Learn about the new training tracker​
- See upcoming trainings 
- Get informed on our updated resources  
- and much more! 

 

The FY25 Q3 SPO Newsletter has been added to the Resources section of the SPO website. A 

direct link to the newsletter can be found here. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov. 

 

 

 

https://spointra.az.gov/resources/spo-newsletter
https://spointra.az.gov/sites/default/files/SPO%20Newsletter_FY25%20Q3_Vol.%203%20No.%203_03-25.pdf

